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North Sound BH-ASO  
2021 E. College Way, Suite 101, Mt. Vernon, WA 98273 

Phone: (360) 416-7013 Fax: (360) 899-4754 
www.nsbhaso.org   

 

North Sound BH-ASO Memorandum 2021-09 

DATE:  11/29/2021 

TO:   North Sound BH-ASO Provider Network 

FROM:  Margaret Rojas, Assistant Director 

RE:   Invoicing Terms 

 

Attached to this Numbered Memorandum is a directive from the Health Care 
Authority (HCA). Beginning December 1, 2021, we will require all contracted providers 
to invoice the North Sound BH-ASO within 30 days from the month of service, 
services provided between June 1-30 must be invoiced on or before August 1st. 

We understand this may be a hardship, however we can no longer guarantee payment 
for late invoices. HCA is out of compliance with federal reporting requirements and 
will not pay ASO invoices later than 45 days from the month of service, services 
provided between June 1-30 must be invoiced to HCA on or before August 15th to be 
paid.  

This is especially important at the end of the fiscal year (June), late invoices will be 
denied payment by HCA and in turn the ASO will deny payment to the provider. 

Contract language setting out the invoice terms will be included in your December 
amendment, taking effect on December 1, 2021. 

Do not hesitate to contact us with any concerns or questions.  

 

 

Cc: North Sound BH-ASO Staff 
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